
Volume 4, Issue 4      May 8, 2014 Dear Friends of USF,The 2014 Legislative Session has come to a close and it was perhaps the most successful session in the history of the USF System.  With your help, and the help of our tremendous advocates in the Florida Legislature, we were able to accomplish all of our Top 5 Priorities and achieve numerous other victories in funding and policy.  See the stories below for a full l3cap of all that was accomplished this session. 

The entire Tampa Bay Legislative Delegation is to be commended for their efforts this session so please thank any Tampa Bay legislator you may see for

 their support for USF.  However, as we have told you throughout session, there are a handful of local legislators whose efforts to ensure the USF System’s Top Priorities were achieved cannot be overstated.   Four elected

 officials that deserve special recognition for the USF System’s success this

 year include:
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